
 

 

  Renfrewshire Valuation Joint Board 
 

 

Report to: 
 

Renfrewshire Valuation Joint Board 

Meeting on: 
 

23rd February 2024 

Subject: 
 

Property Report 

Author: 
 

Assessor & Electoral Registration Officer 

 

1. Introduction   
 

 The Board functions are delivered from its offices at the Robertson Centre, Glasgow Road, 
Paisley. The offices are let from Renfrewshire Council and they have deemed the building 
surplus to requirements and had intimated that they would not renew the Board’s lease beyond 
March 2024, therefore the Board has to look for alternative premises.  

                                                                                                                             
2. Update 
  

A report was approved by Renfrewshire Council’s Chief Executive to the Infrastructure Land 
and Environment Policy Board (ILEPB) recommending an extension of the existing lease, on 
the same terms, by one year until March 2025.  
 
Legal advisers to the Board have been working with Renfrewshire Council to finalise the Minute 
of Agreement to implement the extension and this is expected to be signed shortly. 

 
 
3. Next Steps 

 
Work will continue to investigate options for the long term accommodation for the Board.  
 
The Board will be kept updated on progress via reports to future meetings. 

 
 

4. Recommendations  
 

The Board notes: 
 
1. The content of the report 
 

 
Robert Nicol 
Assessor and Electoral Registration Officer 
13th February 2024 
 
For further information please contact Robert Nicol  07483921232 
Or via e-mail at robert.nicol@renfrewshire-vjb.gov.uk 

tel:07483921232
mailto:robert.nicol@renfrewshire-vjb.gov.uk

